DIRECTORY ASSISTANCE

Beginning on or after June 1, 2008, the charge for each Directory Assistance call requesting one or two numbers within Tennessee is scheduled to increase from $1.35 to $1.50.  The charge for a Directory Assistance call requesting one or two numbers outside of Tennessee is scheduled to increase from $1.35 to $1.99. 
If you have questions, please call your AT&T Tennessee representative.  Thank you for choosing AT&T Tennessee.
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